
SAC: Notebook Initiative 
 
During the recent SAC meeting [November 11], we discussed briefly the Notebook 
Initiative. The Chair having initiated this topic during the October meeting, we have since 
received information from Faculty Senate. At the Nov 11 meeting, we were informed that 
a large number of entities are looking at this initiative and producing various lists of 
questions, recommendations, etc. Rather than contribute to the growing documentation 
at this point, and with the indication that there is a short turnaround time to give more 
detailed input at this 'are we interested in pursuing' point, SAC decided to 
move:  
  
SAC supports the development of the Notebook Initiative policy and that, if the Initiative 
goes forward, representatives from SAC be included in the implementation.  
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